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Please visit your organisation intranet for updated information.

Information on COVID-19 can be found at Coronavirus (COVID-19) | nidirect

Other useful links:

https://hscpensions.hscni.net/members-news-letters/

Guidance on testing and tracing for COVID-19 has now changed, please visit 
www.nidirect.gov.uk/articles/coronavirus-covid-19-testing for further details.
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